

September 24, 2012

Mr. Paul Rowland, Executive Director Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education 213 ½ North Limestone Lexington KY 40507

Dear Mr. Rowland:

I am pleased to submit the findings of the Sustainability Tracking, Assessment and Rating System (STARS) self-assessment completed by the University of Arkansas at Little Rock (UALR). The UALR Sustainability Committee, formed in 2009, has been working diligently for the past three years to assess and develop campus sustainability programs, services, and policies consistent with STARS credits. The culmination of this work is presented in our submission. We are grateful for the guidance provided by STARS in defining campus sustainability indicators.

I confirm the information in UALR's STARS report to be accurate to the best of our knowledge. We look forward to future involvement with the STARS program as we work toward continuous improvement of sustainability initiatives on our campus.

Sincerely yours,

Joel E. Anderson

(hancellor